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Dear Valentyn and Team! 

The ECTE Accreditation Commission (AC) in its session on May 14, 2024, granted provisional 
institutional accreditation to Tavriski Christian Institute. 

Transfer of programme accreditation was also granted for the following programme: 

EQF/ISCED Level QF-EHEA Cycle 
ECTS-
Points 

Name in the language of  
delivery as advertised 

ICETE-level Delivery mode 

Level 6 First Cycle 240 Бакалавр богослов'я 
(Bachelor of Theology) 

Bachelor residential 

Provisional accreditation means that the institution and its programme have successfully met 
the transferred accreditation procedures as outlined in the Guidelines for Interagency 
Accreditation (see “Transferred Accreditation”).  

Both provisional institutional and programme accreditation are valid until May 14, 2026 
(maximum of two years from AC decision) at which time a full review based on all ECTE 
Standards & Guidelines must be completed. We have already received your request for an 
ECTE review in 2025. 

The ECTE website directory will be updated accordingly within the next few days. 

Please find attached the accreditation certificate for your programme. Once the DEQAR 
displays ECTE accredited institutions we will provide you with an updated version which will 
include your DEQAR identifier. 

In the next few weeks you will receive a request for your first Annual Progress Report (APR). 
This includes information on the number of students in your programme for statistical and 
invoicing purposes. The membership fee paid in 2024 will be credited against the invoice 
forthcoming. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me as questions arise. 

Serving Him with you, 

 
Carmen Crouse 
Accreditation Director 
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